The Anna Jane Smith Memorial Library
1444 Smith Terrace
Anytown, USA 44444
 

SAMPLE FORM
Mrs. Patricia Stilley
Executive Director
Sterling-Turner Foundation
5850 San Felipe Street, Suite 125
Houston, Texas 77057-3292
 Re: Annual Report #1 of grant funds Expended under Expenditure Responsibility Agreement
 Dear Mrs. Stilley:
 On behalf of the Anna Jane Smith Memorial Library, I want to again say how grateful our library is for the significant support we receive from your foundation. The minds of Anytown’s children are challenged and expanded by the enrichment your funds allow. The specific purpose of is letter is to report in accordance with our expenditure responsibility agreement dated December 23, 2014.
             Your gift of $10,000.00 was expended during our fiscal year ending June 30, 2015, for the library’s educational programs. As reflected in our audited financial statements furnished to you with our endowment grant report, total expenditures this year were $429,000.00.  We spent $204,000.00 on lending library activities, $56,000.00 to purchase new books and publications, $72,000.00 for a school outreach program, and $97,000.00 on administration and fund-raising. Your annual gift and others from our community defrayed all but $92,000.00 of the total expenditures, meaning that we were able to set aside $24,000.00 as a reserve for the future.
              As required by our agreement, all of the income earned on your endowment gift was either currently expended for the library’s educational programs or reserved to be spent for such purpose in the future. No portion of the gift was expended for a non-charitable purpose; particularly, no amounts were expended to carry on propaganda or otherwise to attempt to influence legislation, to attempt to influence an election, or to make a grant to an individual. We maintain detailed documentation evidencing the nature of our expenditures and would welcome your inspection of the records if you so desire.
             Thank you again for your financial support. If any additional information is required, please let us know.
  
                                                                        ___________________________________
November 21, 2015                                         Mary Kay Anderson, Chief Financial Officer
